
          

 

 

DOT HQ Parking and Electric Vehicle Commuting Survey  

BULLETIN #: TSB-2022-08 

DATE:  September 26, 2022 

SUBJECT:  DOT HQ Parking and Electric Vehicle (EV) Survey  

PURPOSE:  We, at the DOT HQs Parking Office, value your insights and perspectives.  Your 
feedback helps us improve our services and focus our strategic priorities. So, we invite you to 
share your views by taking our DOT HQs garage Parking and EV survey.  

BACKGROUND:  In an effort to support changing commuting patterns and help the 
environment, the DOT HQs Parking Office is conducting a survey seeking your input on how to 
maximize the use of the HQs garage and to support Electric Vehicle parking and charging 
accommodations.   

INFORMATION:  This online survey will take less than 10 minutes. The feedback you provide 
will solely be used to improve our services, so please provide candid responses and feedback. 
The survey will be available from September 26, 2022, until October 7, 2022 

ACTION: 
Please visit DOT HQ Parking Survey (surveymonkey.com) to take the survey and have your 
voice heard. 

 
EXPIRATION DATE:  This Bulletin will remain in effect until cancelled. 
 
CONTACT:  If you have any questions, please contact the Parking Office at 
parking.transitoffice@dot.gov. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DOTHQParking22
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https://www.transportation.gov/transerve

	DOT HQ Parking and Electric Vehicle Commuting Survey

